
BMA joining hands with police and road
safety partners to announce road safety
policies for Songkran

On April 5, 2017, Bangkok Governor, Pol. Gen. Asawin Kwanmuang, joined a press conference
together with road safety partners to announce road safety policies to prevent road traffic deaths
and injuries during Songkran Festival. The press conference was hosed under Bloomberg
Philanthropies Initiative for Global Road Safety (BIGRS).

At the event, there was a launch of “Never Drink and Drive” spot campaign and a seminar on the
effective solutions to stop drink driving problems from views of road safety driven partners and
drunk driving cases at Rattanakosin Meeting Room, Bangkok City Hall.

Photo caption (from left to right):
Pol. Col. Phusit Visetkhamin, Deputy Commissioner of the Traffic Police Division
Pol. Lt. Gen. Amnuay Nimmano, Deputy Bangkok Governor
Pol. Gen. Asawin Kwanmuang, Bangkok Governor
Dr. Vallop Suwandee, Bangkok Governor’s Chief Advisor
Dr. Thanapong Jinwong, Manager of the Academic Centre for Road Safety

https://www.thaimediapr.com/bma-joining-hands-with-police-and-road-safety-partners-to-announce-road-safety-policies-for-songkran/
https://www.thaimediapr.com/bma-joining-hands-with-police-and-road-safety-partners-to-announce-road-safety-policies-for-songkran/
https://www.thaimediapr.com/bma-joining-hands-with-police-and-road-safety-partners-to-announce-road-safety-policies-for-songkran/

